
August 12th, 1999 
 
Dear 97’ers, 98’ers, 99'ers and others interested. 
Good news! 
During summer a lot of experiences made it clear, that giving up the ACC-project had 
happened to early. 
We decided finally to reopen the project. This resulted in a statutory meeting held 
yesterday August 11th, 1999 at Peoplesite, Denmark. 
THE ACC IS REALITY NOW! 
A lot of you have signed up for membership already and you will receive a letter with more 
information in approximately one month. 
Untill then you can follow what happends at www.johnp.dk (section ACC). You can also 
see some "strategy-papers" at this site, including an explanation on why it is only now 
made public. 
 
Best wishes 
John 


